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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that the Scholastic 
Book Fair is coming to Copnor Primary School! 
The Book Fair will be held in school from 
Wednesday 5th February to Monday 10th 
February, and will be open after school from  
3:30 PM to 4:05 PM.  Please note that the book 
fair will be held in the KS2 hall Wednesday and 
Thursday and the KS1 hall Friday and Monday. 
The gates will remain open for slightly longer than usual, so please leave through 
the main gate afterwards.  
 
This is a fantastic opportunity to encourage your child’s love for reading and 
explore a wide selection of the newest books suitable for all ages and interests. 
Every book purchased helps earn rewards for our school, allowing us to enhance 
our library and classroom resources.  
 
To make the experience more convenient for everyone, the Book Fair will be 
entirely cashless. All purchases can be made securely via online payment using 
a QR code that will be available at the Fair. Simply scan the code with your 
smartphone to complete your purchase.  
 
Members of staff and our PTA will be on hand to help with purchases. The 
children will be offered some time to explore the book fair in school to help with 
choosing the book they may wish to buy.  
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Andrews - 
handrews@copnorprimary.co.uk 
 
Kind regards,  
 

 
 
Mr Andrews  
Copnor Primary School  
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